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MISS Maeve Donohoe 
35 Ramsay ST 
Collaroy NSW 2097 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The current plans for the sea wall along Collaroy/Narrabeen beach are extremely harmful to the beach, sea 
life, surf breaks, and heart breaking for community members, a lot o f  whom have not been made aware of 
the plans. 
The vast majority o f  people I speak to about the plans (who are all local to the area) are completely unaware 
o f  the development and are horrified to see the results o f  the construction so far. All works should cease 
completely until the community has been fully briefed. 

The design o f  the Seawall itself fails to serve the beach and instead serves only private properties. Vertical 
concrete seawalls have been proven to be far more damaging to beach processes than alternative armouring 
methods. 

The current plans for the Seawall will permanently affect our beach and our communities relationship to it. 
Please reconsider the current plans and share all future plans with the community whose lives revolve 
around the beach and ocean. 

2021/702522


